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Hi there!

Here 1s my letter of support for Grassroot Farms (Zoning By-law Amendment / Z-2024-
010):

Grassroots is by far our favourite local spot. My husband & I have been attending their
seasonal Fired Up Fridays for years and try to make it every week in the summers! We
absolutely love the atmosphere, events, live music, pop-up collaborations and obviously the
delicious farm-to-table food. Not to mention, this is one of the only local spots I can actually
eat that easily accommodates my food intolerances! They definitely help to put Lucknow on
the map and we're always so impressed to hear how far people come from to visit!

We fully support their farm's growing endeavors, including the vacation cabins and micro-
brewery plans. The cabins are an incredible way to welcome some much-needed local
accommodations for out-of-town visitors (coming from someone who often struggles to house
visiting family & friends). And the micro-brewery is another great way to attract and entertain
people in our area!

The Morrisons are such a hard-working, driven, and genuine family. They're bringing so many
creative and sustainable amenities to our community, and I believe that should be
encouraged!

Thank you for your time,

Leslee Sloetjes





